
Curriculum Implementation
The Toddlers started the week learning 
about how Jesus is the Lamb of God and they 
created a lamb art piece glueing cotton balls 
onto a picture of a lamb. Then they discussed 
all the rainbows that we saw after the rain 
last week and how rainbows are God’s sign to 
us that something good always follows the 
gloomy. They then did a math activity sorting 
rainbow color pom poms. They ended the 
week learning about how St. Patrick taught 
about the trinity using a shamrock to 
represent God the Father, God the Son and 
God the Holy Spirit.

Upcoming Dates
● 3/17 Feast Day of St. Patrick
● 3/18 Canned Vegetable collection week
● 3/19 Feast of St. Joseph.3/24 CHS Easter egg hunt
● 3/25 Top Ramen collection week. 
● 3/27 Run for Fun. Apple sales begin. Coat drive ends
● 3/28 Holy Thursday Noon Dismissal. Break begins.
● 3/29 Good Friday. BASIC & FACE applications due
● 3/31 Easter Sunday & PowerSchool Re-Reg due
● 4/8  Return from Easter Break. Apple Sales Due.
● 5/2 Yesenia’s Birthday. 5/15 David’s Birthday
● 5/17 Last day to complete Service Hours

Curriculum Focus
Rainbows & St. Patrick

The Toddler Talk Queen of All Saints School, Toddler Class
March 15, 2024

Photos may not be posted publicly without express permission from Queen of All Saints School

https://carondeleths.jotform.com/240236223100133
https://photos.app.goo.gl/63tkkKQfX5k5njb68
https://basicfund.org/how-to-apply/
https://online.factsmgt.com/aid
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